Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
——— Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office
R— MIMAROPA Region
‘¢' Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
E-mail: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph
Telfax No. (048) 433-5638/ (048) 434-8791

July 03, 2023

HON. VICTORINO DENNIS M. SOCRATES
Governor

Provincial Government of Palawan

Puerto Princesa City

THRU: The Department Head, Finance Division

Dear Hon. Governor Socrates,

“Environmental Greetings from PENRO”

This is to reiterate letter dated July 11, 2022 regarding the submission of liquidation report for the
unexpended amount of P5,755,394.85 intended for the implementation of the National Greening
Program (NGP) in the Municipalities of Southern Palawan.

In view hereof, may we request submission of the aforementioned report to this office by your
finance for our information, record and appropriate action.

Your positive response and prompt reply will be greatly appreciated. Mabuhay po kayo!

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC
ENRO




